Students grab their plates and enjoy the food at the RA Apartment BBQ, sponsored by the Residence Life Department. Burgers, hot dogs, corn-on-the-cob and more were served to the many residents on-campus. The barbecue was just one of the many programs Residence Life will be offering throughout the school year. (Photo by Ryan Brown)
News

Multiple sclerosis (or MS) is a chronic, often disabling disease that attacks the central nervous system (CNS), which is made up of the brain, spinal cord, and optic nerves. Symptoms may be mild, such as numbness in the limbs, or severe, such as paralysis or loss of vision. The progress, severity, and specific symptoms of MS are unpredictable and vary from one person to another. Today, new treatments and advances in research are giving new hope to people affected by the disease. 
This year, the TLU community has a unique opportunity to help in the fight to find a cure for MS... the MS 150 Ride to the River is coming to the TLU campus, Saturday, Oct. 3.  TLU will serve as the lunch rest stop for the more than 3,000 cyclists participating in the event.  The MS Society needs a total of about 75 to 80 volunteers to serve in shifts of about 3 or 4 hours on the TLU campus.  Students in the Honors Program are leading the charge and soliciting student volunteers for the event - but we need faculty and staff as well!  Volunteers are needed to greet cyclists as they arrive on campus and direct them into and out of the break area, assist with serving lunch, bus tables, and cheer cyclists as they head back out on the road.  
If you are interested in volunteering in any capacity for this event, please contact Kathryn Nyholm (knyholm@tlu.edu or ext 6420).  Kathryn is a VISTA volunteer on campus this year and will be organizing the volunteer schedule for the MS Society.  if you have any questions about the Ride to the River or if you would like to make a donation to the MS Society, contact Dr. Rebecca Kosary, rkosary@tlu.edu.  Another American is diagnosed with MS every hour of every day… on their behalf, I thank you in advance for your generosity.

To learn more about MS, go to the website of the MS Society:  http://www.nationalmssociety.org/about-multiple-sclerosis/index.aspx.

Athletics

Soccer – Both TLU men’s and women’s soccer teams lost their opening matches yesterday. Southwestern gave the Bulldogs a 4-0 defeat at TLU’s Gustafson Field. Southwestern scored three times in the first half and added another goal in the 83rd minute. The Trinity Tigers put up a goal in each half of their match and edged the TLU women’s soccer team 2-0 Tuesday evening at Trinity University.

Cross country – The TLU women’s cross country season started Tuesday morning at the Trinity Opener, held at San Antonio’s Olmos Park. TLU junior Tiffany Wetz was the top Bulldog finisher. Wetz placed ninth overall with a two-mile time of 13 minutes, 10 seconds. UTSA won the three-team opener.  
